SCR OUTREACH REPORT

FEBRUARY 20, 2021

- There has been very little reporting of Outreach activity due to the Covid 19 outbreak in March 2020.
- I have received newsletters from 16 chapters out of the 24 we have in SCR.

The following is what has been reported for Outreach:

- Garth House. They provide Christmas gifts and tree decorations for Children who have been abused and are seeking counseling there.
- Birthday bag drive. They were able to drop off 36 Birthday Bags to Minnie's Food Pantry.
- Children's Hospital NICU Lovies. Lovies are flat, soft flannel hearts That have been embroidered "From my heart to yours" on one side. They are designed to transfer smells between baby and their parent. Each package contains 2 hearts. One is placed under the baby and the other is Given to the parent to keep next to their skin. When they visit the baby, They swap hearts, allowing smells to transfer between them.
 - Completed and presented seventeen (17) Habitat for Humanity Samplers in 2020.
 - Stitching Hearts for Hospice.
 - Collecting school supplies for Lorena ISD.
 - Bookmarks
 - Donation to the Brazos Valley Food Bank

- Donation of 48 bags (socks, dental and personal care items) to the women's shelter through the United Way.
- SCR Outreach report to National was submitted in January 2021.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy McGraw SCR Outreach Chairperson